
-----Original Message----- 
From ]  
Sent: 24 October 2019 22:12 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Park 
 
I was shocked to here that Glasgow city council is debating to restrict public access to Cathkin park. I 
am a youth in this neighbourhood and currently use the space daily and have done for many years as 
do my friends and family. I think it is great for balancing study and health both physical and mental, 
as it is beneficial to have a green space so close to either have some time out or exercise. Will I still 
be able to use this space freely? I hope the council will be able to keep this space open to the people 
of Glasgow  
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
 

  
 
 




